2/27/17 Phone Log- RO14 — BP #11132, 3201 35" Ave., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 10 minutes

Received a call from Megan Smoley of Arcadis. She called to say they have performed a mailing for
nearby properties regarding foundation types and have received one response. | asked if they had
performed a windshield survey to ascertain if the residences were on raised foundations. Ms. Smoley
said they have not.

Ms. Smoley inquired if | was about to issue a letter regarding well installation. |indicated that | recalled
a soil gas investigation was the next step- this was why the foundation survey was important to proceed.
| said | would review my case notes and follow up with a correspondence.

Keith Nowell



